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MEMORANDUM 

 

      TO:  JEFF  MORLEY 

 

FROM:  TOM SAMOLUK, ARRB 

 

DATE:  DECEMBER 12, 1994 

 

      RE:  FOLLOW-UP ON TODAY'S MEETING & BOARD MEETING ON WED., DEC. 

14 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

First, let me say thanks again for arranging today's meeting.  Jack, David and I really 

appreciate the opportunity we had to come over to the Post. 

 

Second, we are very interested in following up.  Jack and David can be made available at 

your convenience.  As w discussed, a piece on the Board in the near future would set the stage 

nicely for the Board's activities in early 1995, including more public hearings and the actual 

review of documents. 

 

Third, I am faxing the public notice for the next Board meeting on Wednesday, December 

14th AT 2:00 P.M. 

 

Again, thanks for your efforts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 12, 1994 

 

 

 

 


